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It's not broken and shouldn't be "fixed." Past Oregon Secretaries of State, both 

Democrat and Republican, had stated nothing but positive remarks about how well 

Oregon's vote by mail worked and that it saved money as well as being accurate.  

 

Taking it away does nothing but feed into the unproven and unsubstantiated rhetoric 

that illegal aliens are stealing elections. All this bill does is stifle elections and our 

ability to vote. 


